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DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 

SCHOOL DISCOS =  

KS1 – Friday 26th January 

KS2 – Friday 2nd February   

(More info coming soon) 

________________________________________________________________ 

 

What a fantastic 2 terms we have had so far with Fireworks, Secret Presents and the 

Christmas Fair! 

The PTA would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for their amazing 

donations towards the Christmas Fair. Without your generosity, we could not run such 

an amazing event.  

We would like to thank all parents, teachers and year 5 & 6 students for giving up their 

time to help us with our events before, during and after each one, again we could not do 

this without your help and we are always truly grateful to you all!  

A huge thank you to Mr Revels and Mr Couldridge for putting up with our requests for 

help, the extra hours they put into helping set up and clear away for our events and for 

their patience. The PTA appreciate everything you both do to help us.  

________________________________________________________________ 
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CHRISTMAS FAIR  

 
The Christmas Fair was a huge success raising around £4,000.  
 
The Fair was buzzing with lots of fun and was a great atmosphere. Santa sends his 
thanks to all the girls and boys who came to visit him with their polite requests for gifts 
and their amazing manners.  
 
The year 5 & 6 Children had lots of fun running the games stalls and they did an 
amazing job!  
 
Thank you to those that came along to enjoy the day with us and congratulations to 
those of you that won raffle prizes and hampers! 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
We hope you all have a wonderful and well rested Christmas and New year. We look 
forward to seeing you all next year for more fun events!  
 
Remember to keep an eye on our newsletters to keep updated with what’s coming up 
and when.  

_____________________________________________ 

Next Committee Meeting:   Tuesday 9th January 2024 at 7pm. In Staffroom. 


